No. HIPA(Comp)-State/2018
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Institute of Public administration

Fairlawns, Shimla-171012, Dated: ¥ December, 2018

From
The Director
H.P. Institute of Public Administration
Fairlawns, Shimla-12
To
1. All the Heads of Departmnent in HP
2. All the Heads of Board/Corporation in HP
3. All the Deputy Commissioner in HP
Subject: Regarding postponement of Basic Computer Course
Sir/Madam,

It is for the information that due to administrative reason
linstitute has postponed a Course on Basic Computer w.e.f. 01-05 January, 2019 to
25" February 2019 - 01" March, 2019. Therefore if any officials have been
nominated by your department for the said course then they may be directed to

report in the Institute with amended dates i.e 25-02-2019 10 01-03-2019.,

Yours faithfully,

;SJyoti F@ng:DA(S

Joint Director
H.P. Institute of Public Administration
Fairlawns, Shimla-171012



